
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

Dear Trinity families, 

 

We have now reached half term and are approximately half way through the academic year. How time has flown 

and how much progress all of our children have made in their learning! The second half of the term and year 

looks set to be just as exciting as the first. We have two opportunities for the children to dress up, on World Book 

Day and on Sports Relief. I look forward to seeing how amazing all of our Trinitarians (including the teachers) look 

on those days! 

 

As always, we really appreciate your feedback so after half term we will be asking how everyone felt about the 

individual photographs which were taken by ‘Say Cheese Please’.  As this was our first time using the company, 

we want to know if we should use them again. 

 

I hope you have a wonderful, well deserved rest over the half term and enjoy spending time with your special 

little ones.  
 

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 12th February 2016  
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Dates for your diary: 

Mon 29th March—Y1 Science Mu-

seum trip 

Mon 29th March—Y2 Synagogue 

trip 

Thur 3rd March—World Book day 

dress up 

Fri 18th March—Sports relief dress 

up day 

Tue 22nd March 

and Wed 23rd 

March—Parents’ 

Evenings 

Trinity Team Triumphant! 

Last Friday, an epic battle between 

two leading schools in Hither Green 

took place on the football field. 

Despite being away from home, 

Trinity Year Twos were triumphant, 

beating a hard working team from 

St Margaret’s Lee 2-0. Well done to 

goalscorers Jayden and Ezra. Mr 

Alex was incredibly proud to have 

won but was even more impressed 

by the sportsmanship shown by our 

children. We were the first to shake 

hands at the end and respected the 

referee’s decisions at all times, 

showing that we are ‘Terrific Trini-

tarians’ both on the pitch and off of 

it. A great first inter school match. 

We look forward to many more.  

Sports Relief: 

On Friday 18th March, we will be 

supporting Sports Relief. We have a 

great day planned, full of sporting 

activities, as well as some potential 

baking. We will be asking everyone 

to con-

tribute 

£1 in 

order to 

dress 

up. The 

theme will be revealed after half 

term! 

Reading: 

Just a reminder to ensure that you fill out your 

child’s reading record book when you hear them 

read. Reading with your child is such a powerful gift 

and research has shown how 

much of a difference it can 

make to achievement later 

on in life. Also, please re-

member that potential for 

reading is everywhere: web-

sites, magazines, comics. 

Reading doesn’t just have to be from novels. Thank 

you for all of your hard work and look out for po-

tential opportunities to read during the half term! 

Celebrating the beginning of Lent: 

It has been a great week celebrating the beginning of Lent. Mr Janes made pancakes in 
worship time on Tuesday (with a little help from the children) and Reception class got 
to make their very own on Friday! Yum yum! 

PAFT evening: 

Do you want to help raise mon-

ey for Trinity? Can you offer a 

little bit of time to help with 

fundraising events, develop links 

and cement friendships with 

parents at Trinity? Please attend 

our PAFT meeting on the 24th 

February at 7pm at the Second-

ary site.  The PAFT committee 

work tirelessly for us and con-

tribute so much to school life. 

New members are always wel-

come! 


